
Wednesday 12th April 2017 

Dear Parents and Whanau 

For the past seven years Greenmeadows Intermediate has hosted the Science 
Roadshow.  On ​Monday 15th May ​your child will again have the opportunity to 
experience the Science and technology concepts through Spectacular Changes: 
"Energetic" physical and chemical changes and “Hidden Worlds” exposing the "unseen" 
with special equipment.  

The session is 80 minutes long.  There will be Science ​exhibits set up around the hall.  After 
a brief introduction from the Science Roadshow team, students are able to explore each of the 
activities. To help them out, each exhibit has a context board, which includes information about 
how to use the exhibit, the science behind it, and where such things occur in everyday life. Some 
of the exhibits will be manned by student "explainers" who will assist the students to gain the 
most from their Roadshow experience. 

The cost for each student is $7 and must be paid by Friday 12th May. With limited spaces 
available the school will take the first 200 students who pay the cost of the event and bring in 
their permission slip. 

Parents can pay for all school related costs using our online school shop which is 
accessible through our school website. ​http://www.greenmeadows.school.nz/kindo/​ ​We 
are strongly encouraging parents to use this method of payment. Payment must be 
made before the due date Friday 12th May 2017. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the Science Roadshow, please do not hesitate to contact our 
school office. 

Kind Regards 

Byron Springveldt 

Science Lead Teacher.. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I give permission for my child ……………………………………… of Room………… to attend 
the Science Roadshow on Monday 15​th​ May in the Greenmeadows School hall.  

Enclosed is his/her $7 entry fee. 

Signed:………………………………………… Parent/Caregiver 

http://www.greenmeadows.school.nz/kindo/

